
ORAL PRESENTATIONS 

Presentation requirements and format  

English is the official language of BIOMECHANICS 2020 Virtual Meeting, therefore all presentations 

must be prepared and delivered in English.  

Presenters are required to prepare for oral session a video presentation (Power Point presentation 

with accompanying video describing their presentation). 

• Template: There is no defined template for oral presentation, but please remember to leave 
right down corner free for the webcam video when you narrate the presentation. It is 
encouraged to create presentations with white background. Presentations must not have 
any "animations" (moving elements). 

• Length: The maximum length of your presentation is 10 minutes. If the file will be longer, the 
presentation will be cut after 10 minutes automatically. 

• Videos should be recorded in 16:9 aspect ratio 

• Videos should not exceed 500 mb per video 

• Format: Preferred video file format is mp4 

• Step-by-step instructions how to capture your 10-minutes video can be found here 

[https://support.microsoft.com/en-us/office/record-a-slide-show-with-narration-and-slide-

timings-0b9502c6-5f6c-40ae-b1e7-e47d8741161c] 

In case a presentation does not meet the specified conditions, the Scientific Committee reserves the 

right to not accept your presentation and ask you to prepare  it according to the requirements.  

No live presentations during the oral sessions will be given, however, presentation will be started by 

our technical staff and attendees will be able to ask questions through a chat. Selected questions will 

be asked live by a chairperson of the session. You will be asked to be on-line (with voice and, if 

possible, video) during the whole session and answer the questions live. 

Conference participants will be able to see your presentation within two months after the meeting. 

We recognize that this is different from an in-person meeting, and we kindly ask presenters to make 

sure and include in their poster presentation information and data that are comfortable publishing or 

have consent to their display. 

 

Sending your presentations  

Video file with presentation and narration has to be sent via e-mail to: b2020@wum.edu.pl before 

Thursday, August, 26th. 


